
Secretary for Justice to visit Macau 

************************************  

     The Secretary for Justice, Mr Rimsky Yuen, SC, will visit 

Macau on December 15 and 16 to attend a seminar organised by 

the Public Prosecutions Office of the Macau Special 

Administrative Region. 

 

     The seminar is being held to mark the 15th anniversary 

of the Public Prosecutions Office. It will bring together 

legal practitioners and scholars in the Mainland, Hong Kong 

and Macau to discuss regional judicial co-operation under 

"One Country, Two Systems" and the direction of its future 

development. 

 

     Mr Yuen will arrive in Macau in the evening of December 

15 to attend the seminar's welcome dinner, and deliver a 

keynote speech at the seminar in the morning of December 16. 

He will return to Hong Kong in the afternoon. 

Ends/Friday, December 12, 2014 

 


